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On the 28th April 2023, the students of the 6th semester Khasi Department 

along with the teachers of the Department went for a Field Trip to Sohra as one 

of the programme of the Department for the year 2023-2024. 

 

       Three tourist sights was visited by the students on this day which includes 

Arwah Cave, Mawsawa Falls, and Wei Sawdong Falls. These sights are located 

at Sohra and is under the lookover of U Syiem ka Hima Sohra. 

 

    We first visited Arwah Cave, which is one of the famous and well-known 

cave in the State. We also visited Mawsawa Falls, a tourist sight which has 

drawn many tourists to visit this place. Lastly we visited the Wei Sawdong 

Falls, which is one of the beautiful and famous Falls in the region. 

 

     The trip was indeed wonderful and has benefited the students. Students could 

witness with their own eyes the richness of our Land in many ways by the 

blessings we got through our Mother Nature. It has also taught us the 

importance of cleanliness and reminded us on how to take care of the nature and 

our surroundings for our future generations.  
 

 Students participated in the Field Trip: 

Sl. No Names of the Students 

1.  Naphishisha Lyngdoh 

2.  Daphisabet Lyngdoh 

3.  Ribahun Nongrum 

4.  Darishisha Massar 

5.  Wandalin Kharhunai 

6.  Manosha Nongbri 

7.  Avealyne Tariang 

8.  Kyrkhuia I Shullet 

9.  Pynjanaishisha Syiemlieh 

10.  Khmihbha Dkhar 

11.  Kyrhailin Kshiar 

12.  Daiamaianshisha Nongkhlaw 

13.  Obandal Masynting 



14.  Iaishahlang Sutnga 

15.  Emisha Shabong 

16.  Thesda Marngar 

17.  Iaikyntiew Kharwar 

18.  Hamarbamut Shadap 

19.  Shantilang Kharlukhi 

20.  Mebarika Rangslang 

21.  Basuklang Kharjana 

22.  Bankerlin Rynjah 

23.  Ridaburom Marbaniang 

24.  Daphika Kharkongor 
 


